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Julie Proscia was recently quoted in an article that appeared in The Landscape
Contractor. The article, “Bridging the Gap Between Generations,” discusses how
employees, employers and clients adapt to new generations in the workplace.
Julie comments on the generational workplace stating, “It takes a lot to
understand that one generation’s approach is not right or wrong.”


